
Submitter: Steven Oster 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: SB422 

I support the lane splitting measure to promote safety for motorcyclists and a 

reduction of traffic for everyone. As traffic congestion gets worse and drivers more 

distracted, we need a measure that can promote safety. This is our chance to bring 

something positive to the state. This is a step in the right direction and I hope to see 

Oregon take this important step. Thank you! 


